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Scholastic book fair 5th-9th December 2016 

 
 

       
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
We will be holding a Scholastic book fair every day after school from Monday 5th- 
Friday 9th December in the Key Stage 2 dinner hall. 
 
You will be able to purchase a range of high quality books, posters and stationary. 
 
 

 
 
 
Every pound spent raises money for the school and we use this commission to 
purchase books for the children. 
 
Thank you to everybody who bought books from the Book fair in the summer as it 
allowed us to buy books for our fantastic new outside reading area on the 
playground. Now your children will be able to read books during play times. 
 
 
Also, for the first time ever this year you will be able to purchase bundles of good 
quality second hand books for £1-£3. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
M. Wood (Reading leader) 


